
 

Department of Optometry 
City, University of London 

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR 
RESEARCH IN AMBLYOPIA 

We are looking for GOC registered Optometrists who spend over 50% of 
their working week in community practice to take part in a study about  

treatment of amblyopia in children.   

As a participant in this study, you would be asked to: complete an online 
questionnaire. 

Your participation would involve answering one questionnaire  
which is approximately 10 minutes. 

In appreciation for your time, you will have the chance to include your email 
address to take part in a prize draw to win a £50 John Lewis voucher once 

the study has been completed. 

To volunteer for this study, the questionnaire is posted on the LOCSU 
research page. 

For more information about this study, please contact via Email:   

Farah Mohamed Farah.mohamed@city.ac.uk 

Supervisor Catherine Suttle Catherine.suttle1@city.ac.uk 

This study has been reviewed by, and received ethics clearance  
through the Optometry proportionate review Ethics committee City, University of 

London. 

If you would like to complain about any aspect of the study, please contact Annah Whyton, Secretary 
to the Senate Research Ethics Committee at senaterec@city.ac.uk  
City, University of London is the data controller for the personal data collected for this research 
project. If you have any data protection concerns about this research project, please contact City’s 
Information Compliance Team at dataprotection@city.ac.uk 
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